MITSUMI

Short-term Confidential Request Letter

September | 1, 2005

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology

Authorization and Evaluation Division

Dear Sir/Madam:

Pursuant to Section 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rule, and in order to avoid disclosure of
business sensitive information before marketing. we hereby request short-term confidential

treatment of information listed below:

- Internal photos
- Test setup photos

We also acknowledge that we will notify the TCB;

1) Immediately, when we engage in public marketing activities or otherwise publicize a device: or

2) A minimum of 7 calendar days prior to the expiration of the original 45 day grant of
confidentiality when we request an extension of the limited confidentiality for an additional 45

days.

Sincerely,

Yo Niene

Y.Hirao

Manager/ACCESS DEVICE ENGINEERING DEPT.
MITSUMI ELECTRIC CO., L'TD.
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